
 

        
 
    

21st April 2021 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Laches Wood Activity Centre – Years 5, 6 and 7 
 
During this academic year pupils have been greatly affected by Covid, especially during the latest lockdown. For many 
it has impacted on their mental health and well-being, with this in mind Year 5, Year 6 and Year 7 are being offered 
the opportunity to participate in an outdoor activity day at Laches Wood Activity Centre.  
 
There will be a variety of activities including archery, high ropes, canoeing and team challenges.  
 
More information can be found at https://www.entrustoutdoors.co.uk/laches-wood. 
 
The dates for the different year groups are: 
 
Year 5: Thursday 13th May 2021 
Year 6: Thursday 6th May 2021 
 
Year 7: Thursday 20th May 2021 
 
Please complete the attached consent and medical form and return to school by 30th April 2021. 
 
Arrangements for the day: 

 Arrive at school at 8.35am 

 Due back at Codsall Middle School at 4.30pm 

 Wear suitable outdoor clothing (they may get muddy) 

 Dress for the weather, coat/hat/sun cream if needed 

 Spare clothes/towel in case of getting wet canoeing 

 Packed lunch required. Put in plastic bag, no fizzy drinks/glass bottles or sweets. 
 
Payment for trip: 
The trip will be part subsidised by school for all pupils. Parental contribution is £15 per child. Payment must be made 
on ParentPay by 30th April 2021. CASH IS NOT ACCEPTED. Barcode letters for payment at Pay point should be 
requested from Mrs Thompson, Codsall Middle School. 
 
However please be aware that if your child's behaviour does not meet the expectations of the school leading up to the 
event, their place will be reviewed and withdrawn if deemed necessary. 
 
Should you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me on st@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk (Year 5/6) or 
md@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk (Year 7) 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs S Deas/Mrs M Davison 
Leaders of Achievement KS2/KS3 
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